
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our ref: KH/SF/JC/Performing Arts Festival 
 
 
 
 
9th February 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As the evening of our Performing Arts Festival draws near, here are some reminders for those 
performing in this event.  
 
On Wednesday 15th February 2023 all pupils performing in the show will remain at school until 
4.15pm. Pupils are then expected to return to school at 5.45pm. If your child is unable to travel home 
at 4.15pm and return by 5.45pm they can remain in school under the supervision of a member of 
Leadership.  
 
The show will begin at 6.00pm and will end at 7.15pm. If you require tickets for this event, please use 
the Microsoft Forms link previously communicated. https://forms.office.com/e/g0ejkjawGm  
 
If you have any queries, please contact Mr Billingham (Director of Learning for PE & Performing Arts). 
 
Yours sincerely,       
 

 
 
 
Mrs K Hibbs      
Headteacher      

Barr Beacon Performing Arts Festival- Wednesday 15th February 2023 
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